Petition re. Paid Visitor Parking

It has come to the attention of the tenants and the working community of 2493 Lake Shore Blvd. West that Homestead Land Holdings is going to charge us/and or our visitors for parking in the designated visitor parking area of our building. Your justifications for doing so include improving 'safety & security' in and around the building, to reduce abuse of restricted parking areas and reduce parking overflow from neighbouring buildings and retail establishments, to minimize inconvenience to our visitors. 

It is our contention there is no abuse of the designated visitor parking area, other than periodically by our own residents who may have 2 cars and only pay for 1 designated parking spot, there is no overflow from outside residents and their visitors, as there is plenty of parking on Lake Shore for retail establishments. Our visitors have never been inconvenienced, but would most certainly be, if they are forced to pay for parking! We believe that this is simply a money grab on behalf of Homestead, as we see no justification whatsoever for paid visitor parking. It is our contention that Homestead’s concerns over visitor parking are easily solved by giving tenants unlimited visitor parking passes for their guests.

We, the undersigned residents of 2493 Lake Shore Blvd. West urge you, Homestead Land Holdings, to stop the Pay & Display Terminals that will effectively force tenants to pay for Visitor Parking. 
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